
  

   Time and again, on vote after vote, our State Rep. Tom Gann stood strong against 
Senate Bill 1086 and the overwhelming pressure brought by left-leaning public employee 
unions to cave in and pass the bill.

   Gann opposed the punitive bill because, as it was written, it would have put a capital 
gains tax on the proceeds of cattle sales. 

   Gann knew that government revenues were rapidly increasing, and though it may not 
have been the popular thing to do, he knew that a new tax was not necessary.

   Many area landowners are barely making ends meet as it is and he isn’t going to increase 
their tax burden—especially when state government revenues are exploding in growth and 
are at a record high with no end in sight.

  But, there are still many, including one of the candidates for Governor, who are 
inexplicably and stubbornly still pushing for this unnecessary new tax. 

   Oklahoma landowners CAN NOT deal with more taxes. For some this could make 
the difference between viability and closing down; they are counting on your vote for 
Tom Gann.

“Representative Gann, on behalf of the members of the Oklahoma Farm Bureau, I would like to 
thank you for your continued support of Oklahoma’s Farmers and Ranchers. SB 1086 would 

have been detrimental to the agricultural community.”
- Oklahoma Farm Bureau President Rodd Moesel

Farmers & Ranchers Need Your Vote!

The members of the Oklahoma Farm Bureau’s AgFund have endorsed 
State Rep. Tom Gann!

Pictured: Rep. Gann at the Gann’s Inola acreage.



O u r  V o t e  i s  N O T  f o r  S a l e !

Background: Lobbyists swarm the lobby of the House. They are pulling legislators off the floor and working them over for their votes. District 8 voters can be assured that 
lobbyists do not have influence on our State Rep. Tom Gann. He hasn’t taken their money and he owes them nothing.

  State campaign reports show that left-wing special interest groups in 
Washington D.C. and Oklahoma City have poured thousands and thousands of 
dollars into Democrat attorney Darrell Moore’s campaigns.

   By contrast, Republican auditor Tom Gann has refused to take funds from 
lobbyist-represented groups. This means rejecting thousands in campaign funds 
and hundreds of personal gifts customarily given to legislative incumbents. 

   It is unethical for lawmakers to take the personal gifts and the massive 
campaign donations have corrupted most office holders.

   Having turned down these thousands of dollars, Gann has instead worked to 
earn the vote the right way: through an extensive door-to-door campaign. This 
demonstrates that he is loyal to you—the voter; not the special interest groups.

   Gann knows that when a politician takes the money and tries to buy the election 
instead of going door-to-door, that politician is more likely loyal to the lobbyists 
instead of the voters.

   On November 6th, we can send all of Oklahoma a message: just as the lobbyists 
can’t buy Tom Gann’s vote—neither can they buy our vote! 

   Our vote is not for sale!

Pictured Below: One of the reports showing the many 
thousands of dollars flowing from special interest 
groups to attorney Darrell Moore.
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